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Re: The Extension Of The Emergency Bill (until 31st October 2022)
To:-
Committee Secretary
Community Support and Services Committee
Parliament House
George Street
Brisbane Qld 4000
 
Mr Robert L Haughey,

Thursday 3 March 2022
 
To:-
The Committee Secretary.
Dear, Sir/Madam.
 
I am writing to lodge my objection to the Queensland Government
proposed extension to the emergency powers. The entire Covid exercise
has had little to do with the health of Queenslanders, it’s been more
about gaining very much draconian like power. Revealed in a recent
report by the Australian Bureau of Statistics January 31 2022. The true 
number of individuals affected by the virus being far less than reported by 
the various government bodies. 
 
The number of fatalities attributed to Covid where actually of people who 
died with Covid, approximately 0.9% and not solely of Covid 92% of 
whom had other serious health issues and where at life expectancy. 
Covid has been used as a weapon by the various Australian 
governments against the people, those who elected politicians to serve, 
many of whom have chosen to turn on and attempt to bring about slave 
like control of their constituents through lies and deception.
 
The Queensland Government and namely the Primer have lost the right 
to govern, from the moment the government set forth and published 
falsified figures. The government has also set out to divide people along 
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failed and dangerous vaccination status. The Therapeutic Goods
Administration had published at one stage some 700 plus deaths after 
vaccination and 104,000 adverse events as a result of the vaccines, 
many extremely serious. The government would be well aware of these 
figures yet it is still blindly and illegally enforcing vaccinations. 
 
I personally have not been greatly affected by the various illegal 
mandates the government has enforced. I know many though who have 
been forced onto the  unemployment line as a result of them. Governing 
bodies in Australia do not have the right to force a medical procedure 
upon people against their will. Mandating forced injections in light of the 
serious adverse effects recorded, reveals to me the undesirable motives 
on the governments part. It is akin to that practiced by one Josef
Mengele.
 
It is for the above reasons I request that the Emergency Powers be
curtailed, never again to be put upon the people of Queensland. I am a
75 year old Vietnam Veteran who thought he was serving to preserve the
peace and freedoms of the peoples of South Vietnam. What I see taking
place in Australia at present is intentional eradication, an attack on our
God given freedoms, the right to work, to earn a living without coercion in
any form to undergo forced medical procedures.
 
Regards R Haughey. 
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